
Re: 55781 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

Dear Editor, 

We thank the editorial board for the comments about our manuscript 

(55781) entitled “ A rare case report of adult duodenal intussusception 

with horizontal adenoma”. The manuscript has been thoroughly revised 

according to the reviewer’s comments. 

We look forward to hearing your positive response to this revised 

manuscript. 

 

Below are the answers to the reviewer’s comments. 

 

Response to Reviewer 1 (reviewer code: 4737837): 

Well written manuscript of a very case.   

Comments 1 Are the authors able to describe the parts of the 

duodenum as first, second, third and fourth parts in their description of 

the pathology noted intraoperatively. 

Answer：We are really appreciated your helpful comments. During 

the operation, it was found that the ascending part of the duodenum 

inserted into the junction of the horizontal part of the duodenum and the 

descending part (Figure 3A). Separate intussusception and cut open the 

intestinal wall, there was a pedicled tumor in the horizontal part of the 

duodenum near the ascending part, and the size of the tumor was 

approximately 5.0 cm*3.5 cm (Figure 3B, C) .Complete resection of the 

mass by 1cm from the edge of the tumor 

 

Comments 2. Arrows would be good to illustrate the pathology on 

the images provided 



Answer：We thank the reviewer’s constructive comments, we have 

revised it in the new manuscript. 


